IMPACT FUND

voiced@tigrayamericanimpactfund.com

Tigray American Impact Fund is here to announce to you about our upcoming fundraising event.

On March 21st, we are hosting a special fundraising event to raise funds for our lobbying efforts,
which seeks to strengthen the relationship between the Tigray region and the United States.

Our fundraising efforts will benefit those in the Tigray region by contributing to positive policy
changes that enhance aid to the region, improve the quality of education, health care and
economic opportunities for citizens of Tigray.

At the fundraising event, we encourage everyone from Tigray to be present and participate in
the event, as it will be a valuable opportunity for us to establish a shared vision for growth and
progress for the region.

We need your support to make this event a success, and to make it possible for our members
and representatives from the Tigray region to come together and make a difference in the lives
of our citizens.

Please consider joining us in our mission by attending our fundraising event on March 21st. It's
a great opportunity to get involved and make an impact. Together we can achieve anything.

Thank you for your time and we hope to see you at our fundraising event. For more information,
please visit our website at www.tigrayamericanimpactfund.org

Sincerely,

Tigray Americanimpact Fund (TAIF)

712 T Street NI Suite 2259 Washington DC 20002 Voiced@tigrayamericanimpactfund.com
(202)-677-5872



